
From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/13/2014 1:29:47 PM
Subject: Hire Packets

Tony, do you know the status of the two hire packets that job offers were made to? I know an offer letter was sent to 
Ford, have we received back yet and what did the finance person say? Thanks.

Boyd
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